ROLLING HILLS

PARENT PRESENTATION

Future Westmont families,
You are invited to join us for a
parent presentaftion on

at Rolling Hills Middle School.

This will be a wonderful
opportunity to meet the
Westmont staff and have your
questions answered

Click HERE or scan
the QR Code to
RSVP



https://forms.gle/WkehkVpNcVHcFCrc8

